

**LCS Foundation Meeting Minutes**  
**May 15, 2017**

Members present: Julie McArthur, Trisha Coberly, Jessica Anderson, Lanay Swanson

Guests: Denise Dicks and Julie Beilby.

Meeting called to order at 6:41 p.m. by Julie McArthur. Julie McArthur makes motion to approve April 17, 2017 meeting minutes, seconded by Trisha Coberly, all in favor. Approved. Julie McArthur makes motion to approve to agenda, seconded by Jessica Anderson, all in favor. Approved.

**Next Foundation meeting: Monday, June 12, 2017 at 6:30 p.m.**

Discussion –

- Buy a brick program pretty stagnant. It needs another push: flyers, I.C. email, Facebook
- Tonight is Jessica's last meeting.
- Julie Beilby has volunteered to take the lead on the clothing swap in June. We need to talk to Heidi about where to store clothing until the swap. Julie has boxes. Trish will add info to LCS homework, networking, and Facebook main page. Need to gather a team of people to help sort clothes. Trisha will email Jill to see if there is a way to reach out to new families so that we can tell them about the clothing swap. Should we have another clothing swap in conjunction with Back to School Night?
- Does the Foundation want to cover the Stower's Orthodontic parking lot fundraiser for July 4th or do we hand it off to another club? Lanay emailed Mrs. Miller about it, but hasn't heard back yet. It's a great fundraiser but need volunteers. We need to let Stowers know if we will be using it or not. This would be a great fundraiser for class trips or sports.
- Ken Peterson stepped down as lead on the Golf Tourney. He nailed the date down but we need someone to pick it up from there. Should we cancel it? We haven't put a deposit down, so we won't lose any money. Julie will let Marianna know that we are canceling the golf tournament.
- Schedule a Summit spirit fundraiser sometime in July. Lanay will reach out and see if there is a mid-July date that will work with The Summit.
- Julie hasn't heard back from Embassy on a date for the auction for next year yet. They don't have their calendar out yet.
- Re: Mrs. Ballenski's funding request. It's fine to fund the initial start up of this program but it appears that this will be a recurring expense and needs to go in the school budget, instead of asking the Foundation to fund it annually.

Meeting adjourned at 8:34 p.m.